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One day  faculty development programme (FDP) was successfully conducted in the Department 

of mathematics, on 24 January 2018. The session was conducted  by  Dr. S. Manjunath Professor 

and Head, Department of mathematics,  BNMIT, Bengaluru, Karnataka. 

 

• He has motivated for all the faculties to improve their efficiency in their academic 

related issues. 

• He has guided all the faculties in such a way that how faculty has to interact with the 

students in the classroom. 

• His research ideas and knowledge helped to the faculties in their research areas.  

• Faculties have gained new techniques to tackle the slow learners in the classroom.  

• Apart from the FDP ,the resource person has taught Differential Transform Method 

which is related to current trends in research work. 

 


